
 

 

CT EMS Advisory Board 

Mobile Integrated Healthcare Committee 

April 22, 2021 

Member Attendees: Jim Santacroce, Chris O’Brien, Sean Caffyn, Nancy Brescia, Victoria Barnes, John Quinlavin, Dr. Rich Kamin 

Excused Members: Irene Smith, Melissa Osborne, Josh Beaulieu, Erin Riggott,  

OEMS Staff:  

Topic Discussion Action 

   

Meeting called to order at 1405 Minutes from  3/ 25/ 2021 meeting reviewed and 
approved 

Motion – Sean Caffyn 
Second –  Chris O’Brien 

Old Business   

Information Sharing on new 
Programs 

Chris O’Brien notes a new ET3 Program in Texas and is 
still gathering information 

 

Community Data Reporting 
 

None reported at this time  
 
 

CT MIH Implementation Update No updates- still appears to be a funding issue for 
OEMS and staffing. 
 

 
 
 

MIH Communications Planning 
 

Continued discussion on bringing awareness to 
legislators regarding stalled MIH implementation.  
A letter to the PHC requesting MIH support from 
CEMSAB members has been drafted and will be 
discussed at the next CEMSAB meeting on 4/28/21. 
Group discussed some of the pending legislation in 
sHB6666. 

 

New Business Victoria Barnes mentioned possible funding for Pedi 
mental health available and partnership with MIH. 

 
 

Info Sharing HHC still waiting to hear back about ET3 status and  



 

 

 
 

next steps. 
Melissa Osborne shared via email prior to the meeting 
that she does not have an update to share on any of 
the tele-health bills  

   

Adjournment Meeting adjourned at 1445 Next Meeting – May 27, 2021 at 2 PM 
 

 


